
Hello all 

I am only messaging those who requested child care last week. As you know the situation is 

now very different.  

Thank you so much for your patience and support through all this and as you can see things are 

changing hour by hour.  

I have a few staff down who are now in self isolation. Staff are also becoming anxious as they 

realise that they are putting their families at risk by coming into school. Some staff’s children 

have parents that are both critical workers so they are having to send their own children to 

school which is upsetting for them as you can imagine.  

Considering this, I urge you to ensure that this child care place is absolutely essential as your 

family are all critical workers. This is also the message from Kirsty Williams in Welsh 

Government.  

In order for me to arrange staffing for tomorrow please could you text me on the number 

below if you need this place or not.  Please give me your child’s name sting that you do / do not 

need the place. If you do need the place please tell me the situation you are in regarding your 

family circumstances regarding critical care work and what times you will need child care. This 

is no longer about education, this is now about keeping people safe. I can hopefully then 

organise a minimum number of staff to keep their families safe also.  

We have reached out to support our families in need and we will continue to do so as best we 

can.  

I look forward to hearing from you on 07387903683.  

Many thanks  

Louise Jefford 


